
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  070528 Sale Date - 12/12/2007

Ref. 45   638E02800   12" Water Main Polyvinyl Chloride Pipe and Fittings, ASTM SDR 26 is the bid item for the Water Work on 
this project.  On plan sheet 6/36, the note states "All water mains shall be constructed of PVC, C-900 (DR-14)"  The City of 
Heath uses C-900 (DR-14) pipe and not SDR 26 pipe.  Will this item be corrected?

Question Submitted: 11/28/2007 1Question Number:

 On plan sheet 5/36 Construction NoiseIt states that "do not operate power-operated constsruction-type devices between the 
 hours of 7am and 7pm."Does that mean that the work is all to be done at night?

Question Submitted: 11/28/2007 2Question Number:

Item 9 - Guardrail Type 5 Using 9' Posts listed in the proposal has a quantity of 50FT.  Item 10 - Guardrail, Type 5 Long Span 
  has a quantity of 222.00FT.  In the Plans Sheet 12 of 36 shows the quantities for these two items reversed.Which of these 

are correct?

Question Submitted: 11/28/2007 3Question Number:

Per the 2005 CMS manual the contractor may have the option to substitute a 3-Sided Precast Culvert placed on a cast in place 
slab bottom for a four sided box structure when shown on the plans.  If a 3 sided precast arch culvert were to be provided in 
place of the box, would the use of pre approved precast concrete wingwalls be allowed as per the 2005 CMS instead of the 
Cellular Retaining Walls as per the plan notes?  

Question Submitted: 11/28/2007

The City of Heath wants to maintain the continuity of aesthetics along the bikeway with the other bike tunnel already 

constructed along this path.  Therefore, Item 610 Cellular Retaining Wall (Concrete),  As Per Plan will remain as 

stated in the plans.

4Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


